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Thursday 22nd September 2022
Dear 3L Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Mr Lawson has been called for jury service over the next two weeks.  We will only know with minimal notice if he indeed will be called in for this and hope you understand.

Should Mr Lawson be called to attend duty we have Mrs Naylor on standby to cover the class.  Mrs Naylor has worked with us for a number of years and knows our school well.  

We thank you for your support with this.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Moody

Head teacher

